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The Easter holidays are here! We would like to thank everyone who supported the PTA 
fundraising events this term to total an amazing £1,972.85! (please see attached poster for 
breakdown if interested). Thank you to the school staff who helped run these events, to the 
core PTA team, and helpers.  
 
PTA Spending 
Small expenses were the PTA Donations bin vinyl stickers and embroidered book bags for 
Reception (to receive after Easter). We have yet to finalise plans for larger spends as it 
needs more careful consideration. Staff have put a lot of thought into bids for potential 
resources and experiences that they feel would benefit children of all ages across the range 
of subjects.  
 
The Queen's Jubilee tea towels 
Sales for the commemorative tea towels are in full swing (on PTA-Events)! All profits will 
be put towards special Jubilee celebrations arranged by school. Please note that sales end 
Wednesday 20th April at midnight- order being placed the next day to secure delivery of 
products before the special occasion.  
www.pta-events.co.uk/robinhoodprimarypta 
 
Easter trail 
If you are looking for something to do in the holidays and haven't purchased a map to hunt 
for our 10 Easter riddles and questions (via PTA-Events), you can still purchase a digital 
copy to download and print at home up until Friday 22nd April. Enter your answers using 
the Google Forms link (in e-mail confirmation) into our random prize hamper draw by 
midnight 22nd April! Answers will be manually checked by a member of the PTA that 
weekend, with the winner announced w/c 25th April. Happy hunting! 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any issues via our e-mail: 
robinhoodprimarypta@gmail.com 
 
 
Have a good break! 
Isla 
Vice Chair 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/robinhoodprimarypta

